
Dear Parents, September 25, 2023

Happy Monday! I want to thank you for your prayers for my dad during his radiation

treatments. Today is his last appointment. He has been tolerating the treatments with minimal

side effects, so we are very grateful! Hopefully we will know soon if the radiation has

successfully eradicated the tumors from his brain.

On Wednesday, all the students in grades PreK-12 will be participating in “See You at the

Pole.” This is a worldwide event during which students around the world take time to join

together at their schools in prayer. This will be our monthly all-school chapel for September.

We will be bused over to the high school first thing in the morning to meet outside around the

flagpole there. If it works in your schedule, you are welcome to join us all at 8:45 a.m. at the

high school. **NOTE–Mornings can be cool, so students should dress appropriately. :)

The students do not have a new memory work assignment or spelling words this week. This

should free up a bit of time to spend on the biography book report that is due on Friday,

October 13. I checked with all of the students last week, and they all told me about and/or

showed me the book they have chosen. If you have not yet seen it, please check in with your

child. And, if you have any questions about the report, please reach out and ask! I am happy to

help!

CALENDAR:

Tuesday: Prayer Assignments due

PE outside

Library

Hot Lunch (Pepperoni Pizza – $1.75/slice)

Wednesday: Progress Reports go home

“See You at the Pole”--8:45 a.m. at the high school (more information above)

Hot Lunch (Hot dogs, nachos, nuggets - $1.75 each)

Thursday: PE outside

Friday: NO School—Teacher Professional Development Day

Saturday: IXL Math Homework due (minimum of 20 minutes of math)

Next Tuesday: Social Studies Test—Review is attached—Please note that students will not be

required to write the definitions of any of the words. The definitions will be

provided, and the students will need to match/fill in the blanks, using a word

bank. They will also need to have an understanding of the short answers on

the review. The students have been/will be reviewing in class as well.

Have a blessed week!

Sandy Vis

**NOTE: Please be watching your email this week for instructions from the office for signing

up for Parent-Teacher Conferences. (October 4-5)


